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Mission Statement 
The Spring-Ford Music Association, Inc. has been organized for the 

purpose of promoting and supporting the instrumental and vocal music 
program of the Spring-Ford Area School District. 

 
Director Report 
 Mrs. Jennings 

• Indoor guard has started 

• 13 students are participating in the intercounty 
festival. Rehearsals have started and the concert 
will be on January 26 @ PV East. 

• Our trip this year is to Six Flags DC.  First 
payment is due February 1st 

 
Officers Report: 
 
 Treasurer 

• Budget reviewed 
 Secretary 

• Minutes were approved for the month of December 
  
Committee Reports: 
 Ways and Means 



• Wawa coupons will be starting again sometime next month 
• Otis will be next month with delivery in March 
• Next trivia night will be May 9, 2019 at Spring Ford 

Country Club 
• May 11 will be the clothing drive, flower sale and looking 

for food trucks.   
• May 18 looking to have a flea market. $20.00 will get you 

2 parking spaces 
•   

 Vehicles 
• Need to get the trailer ready 
• Will see what is needed once the winter groups start 

traveling 
 Membership 

• Right now there is about 180 memberships that have been 
handed in. Remember you must be a SFMA member to 
chaperone any of the groups that are performing. 

 Script 
• Doing well 

 
New Business 

• Gala will be 1/18/19 @ the 9th grade center. This is a 
formal event. Starts at 7 and doors open at 6:30 

• Indoor Show is 1/26/19  Look for SFMA emails for 
updates. 

• Fundraising for Peach Bowl..Cost is looking to be around 
$1200.00 to $1250.00. This is an approximate cost. Stay 
tuned for further information as it becomes available. 

• Board Openings for next school year will be: President, 
Secretary and Assistant Treasurer.  Please consider running 
for one of these positions.  Feel free to contact current 
officers to see what is involved with that office if you 



would like to consider running.   
 

Next general meeting will be February 12, 2019 
 
   
 
  
     
 

 
     
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
  


